
 

 

Castleview Development Water-Works Corporation  
P.O. Box 6316 

Syracuse, NY  13217 
 
 
 

 
      April 24, 2012 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Esq. 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12233-1350 
 
 Re:  Case 07-W-0753 – Castleview Development Water-Works Corporation – 

Compliance with Commission Order issued and effective April 23, 2012.  
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 The enclosed Supplement No. 13 to P.S.C. No. 1 – Water, Effective April 26, 
2012, is transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public 
Service Commission of the State of New York. 
 
 Supplement No. 13 cancels the following, effective April 26, 2012 and requests 
waiver of newspaper publication for the supplement. 
 
   P.S.C. No. 1 – Water 
 
   Original Leaves Nos. 1 through 12 
 
   Supplements Nos. 1 through 12 
 
     Sincerely, 
      
 
     Patrick Pfohl, President 
     Castleview Development Water-Works Corporation 
 
Enc. 
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